
 

 

 

 

Market Release | 22 August 2016 

General manager aeronautical 
commercial to be appointed new 
CEO of North Queensland Airports 
 

Auckland Airport advises that its general manager aeronautical commercial, 

Norris Carter, will be leaving the company at the end of November 2016 to 

take up the role of CEO of North Queensland Airports Limited. 

Auckland Airport owns 24.55% of North Queensland Airports Limited (“NQA”) 

and Mr Carter has been a director of NQA since August 2015.  

Auckland Airport’s chief executive, Adrian Littlewood, says, “Norris has made 

a great contribution to Auckland Airport since he joined us in 2014. He has 

played an important role in attracting new airlines and expanding existing 

routes which has helped fuel the growth in New Zealand’s tourism industry 

over recent years.” 

“In his time as a director of NQA, Norris has made an important contribution to 

its strategy and execution and I have no doubt that his experience in aviation, 

airports and tourism will be invaluable to NQA in the future. We look forward 

to working with him to continue growing both its airports in Cairns and 

Mackay.” 

“On behalf of everyone at Auckland Airport I thank Norris for his contribution 

and wish him every success for his new role,” says Mr Littlewood. 

Ends 

 



Note for media: 

North Queensland Airports Group owns and operates Cairns Airport and Mackay 

Airport, which together welcome almost six million passengers each year from 

domestic and international destinations. The Group is owned by a consortium 

comprising IIF Cairns Mackay Investment Limited (an entity advised by JP Morgan 

Asset Management), The Infrastructure Fund (TIF) managed by Hastings, Perron 

Investments and Auckland International Airport Limited. Auckland Airport purchased 

its 24.55% shareholding in North Queensland Airports in 2010. 
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